Oct 28, 2020

Dear City of Waukesha,

It is our understanding that our neighbors, Chad & Sandi Staeben, have requested a variance to put a
sunroom on the back of their home at 3931 Rivers Crossing Drive in Waukesha. Although the sunroom
would put an extension 10 feet past the zoning code, we have no objection to them doing this.
Therefore, we encourage the board to grant them this variance.
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Zach & Cheryl, ilmmer
4140 Stillwa(er Circle

Waukesha, WI 53189



Oct 27, 2020
3927 Rivers Crossing Drive

Waukesha, WI 53189

To Whom it May Concern,

Chad & Sandi Staeben, out next-door neighbors, are looking to build a sunroom on the back of their
house. In doing so they will have an extension of 10 ft past the code for our neighborhood. We see no
problems on our end if they wish to build it. Please grant them the variance to build it.

Thank You, -

Brian and Lesa Radloff



Oct 27, 2020

Dear Waukesha Variance Board,

Our neighbors behind us, Chad & Sandi Staeben, are looking to build a sunroom on the back of their
house that would put an additional 10 ft of structure past code at 3931 Rivers Crossing Drive in
Waukesha. We have no issues with them building the sunroom on their property, please grant them the
variance that they are asking for.

Sincerely,

Dinos and Leah Kouyias

4136 Stillwater Circle

Waukesha, W1 53189



